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1. Meeting Notes.
The meeting notes from the October 1 were reviewed and accepted.
2.
Graduate Program Resources  
Steve Lefevre will continue to contact the Master level degree programs (English, Education) to discuss resources and agreed to periodically update the committee on the status of this issue.   They include but are not limited to hiring, space, admissions and recruitment issues with graduate level students.
4. 
Academic Master Plan  
Steve Lefevre reminded the Committee the Academic Master Plan needs to be completed and to Senate Exec before November 6th.
· Steve will clarify the use of the term “global” with Trudy Milburn.

5.
MS Biology Short Form  
Steve Lefevre reviewed the recent changes to the MS Biology short form.  The Committee agreed to approved the revisions and short form as modified.
6.
BA BS Kinesiology/Wellness/Nutrition/Health Update
Steve agreed to follow-up on the pending short forms in this area.
7.
Student Representative

Steve agreed to follow up on obtaining a student representative for the committee.
8.
WASC Substantive Change Issue

Steve updated the current strategy regarding the recent WASC Substantive Change issue and will continue to update the committee on its status.  Meetings are happening regularly to identify ways to deal with this burdening issue.  Kathy agreed to send the latest WASC letter to the committee.

9.
Revised Long Form 
It was determined to defer review of the revision to the long form in case the WASC Substantive Change information impacts the collection of degree data.
10.
Next Meetings – October 24, 2007 at 2:15pm.

